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 1                                                      ADDENDUM NO. 3 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 
6-6-23 

 
Bidders and interested parties shall take note of the following information regarding the subject 
Invitation to Bid: 
 

1. Modification of Project Manual – Information to Bidders 
 

a. Section A, Number 7 is erroneous and shall be eliminated and replaced with the following.   
 
Existing: 
 
7. Soil and Groundwater Conditions 
 
Soil borings have been made for the work of this Contract and are available upon request to the Borough of 
Naugatuck. Some soil/material in the project area is known to consist of urban fill and/or impacted soil.  
In bidding on this Contract, each Bidder acknowledges that he has made whatever investigation of subsurface 
conditions he has deemed necessary for the purpose of bidding Permission for making borings, test pits, or other 
investigations of subsurface conditions will be arranged for by the Owner upon receipt of a written request 
thereof. 
 
Revised: 
 
7. None 
 
 
James R. Stewart 
Director of Public Works 
246 Rubber Ave. 
Naugatuck Ct 06770 
Jstewart@naugauck-ct.gov  
230-720-7072  


